From: Lamb, Amy

To: Stanwood, Sabrina; Nichols, William; Bowman, Peter

Cc: Kane, Christopher; Litwinenko, Ashley; Severance, Madeline; Bouchard, Jessica
Subject: Re: NHB inventory of Lizzie"s station

Date: Friday, October 7, 2022 7:55:30 AM

Great work, everyone, looks great!

From: Stanwood, Sabrina <Sabrina.m.stanwood@dncr.nh.gov>

Sent: Thursday, October 6, 2022 11:38 AM

To: Nichols, William <William.F.Nichols@dncr.nh.gov>; Bowman, Peter
<peter.j.bowman@dncr.nh.gov>

Cc: Lamb, Amy <Amy.E.Lamb@dncr.nh.gov>; Kane, Christopher <Christopher.N.Kane@dncr.nh.gov>;
Litwinenko, Ashley <Ashley.M.Litwinenko@dncr.nh.gov>; Severance, Madeline
<Madeline.P.Severance@dncr.nh.gov>; Bouchard, Jessica <Jessica.R.Bouchard@dncr.nh.gov>
Subject: FW: NHB inventory of Lizzie's station

Hi folks,

Fyi, a huge thank you to Pete Bowman and Jess for surveying Lizzie's station, a huge thank you to
Maddie for her work on the “why” aspect of this report and a huge thank you to Bill Nichols for his
work (and presentation) on non native invasive plants in NH’s alpine region. Also a huge high five
and thank you to Pete for his patience and his ability to draw yellow hatching on photos and maps.

this document lives here: \\granite.nhroot.int\SHARED\DNCR\Forest &
Lands\NaturalHeritage\Projects\State Lands\Mt Washington\Proposed Cog expansion\2022 Lizzie's
Station

Sabrina Stanwood, Administrator (she/her)
Natural Heritage Bureau (NHB)

Division of Forests & Lands - DNCR

172 Pembroke Rd., Concord, NH 03301

(mobile) I

https://www.mooseplate.com
https://www.nh.gov/nhdfl/about-us/natural-heritage-bureau.htm
https://www4.des state.nh.us/NHB-DataCheck

From: Stanwood, Sabrina

Sent: Thursday, October 6, 2022 11:36 AM

To: Earl Duval <eduval@thecog.com>; Wayne Presby <Wayne@thecog.com>

Cc: Stewart, Sarah <Sarah.L.Stewart@dncr.nh.gov>; Hackley, Patrick
<Patrick.D.Hackley@dncr.nh.gov>; Hummel, Patrick <Patrick.F.Hummel@dncr.nh.gov>
Subject: NHB inventory of Lizzie's station

Hi Earl,



Thank you for checking in regarding the native plant and natural communities and systems surveys
of the Lizzie’s station project area and staging areas of the proposed Lizzie's Station project on Mt.
Washington. Attached please find our report and recommendations. We appreciate working with
the Cog Railway, please contact me if there are questions or if we can provide assistance with this

project.

Thank you,
Sabrina

Sabrina Stanwood, Administrator (she/her)
Natural Heritage Bureau (NHB)

Division of Forests & Lands - DNCR

172 Pembroke Rd., Concord, NH 03301

(mobile) I

https://www.mooseplate.com
https://www.nh.gov/nhdfl/about-us/natural-heritage-bureau.htm
https://www4.des state.nh.us/NHB-DataCheck






